
PAC MINUTES OCTOBER 10, 2023

Meeting called to order 6:03 pm

Attendance:

Tina Etchart (Secretary), Quinn Rooke (Treasurer), Candice Rizzardo, Roslyn Duclos

Adrianne Mouland (Principal)

Teachers: Jennifer Denton, Nick Swan

Regrets, unable to attend: Sherry Desy (President)Gordon Swan (School Trustee)

PAC Funding Requests

$650 Request from Jennifer Denton for a Creative Writing Contest - 2 schoolwide groups, Grades 8-10,

11-12. The details of this competition are still in the planning stages and dates to be determined. Any

granted amount would be used to award prize money, goods or rewards as well as host a luncheon for

those participating in the contest.

$1332 Drama Field Trip funding request from Nick Swan to take the Grade 9 Drama students to theatre

productions in Kamloops on October 25, Sagebrush Theatre showing Gaslight and April 24th to the

Pavillion Theater showing Inner Elder.

Cost breakdowns to cover the student ticket purchases are: (Trip 1: 25 students x $18, $450 and Trip 2: 49

students x $18, $882)

Motion to approve both requests in full were unanimous.

MSS Principal’s report: Adrianne Mouland

● Enrollment consistent with 2022 – 2023
● Grade 8 Parent meeting that was very well attended.
● Youth Outreach Luncheon for all students
● Club fair took place last week at lunch. The Leadership class is compiling a list of all the details of

each club.
● School photo proofs have gone out to students with retakes scheduled for October 30th.

● Fall athletics taking place with nearly 100 athletes participating in field hockey, soccer, volleyball
and x-country running.

● This is the first year in 15 years that MSS has a Senior Boys’ volleyball team!
● The late bus runs Monday – Thursday to support after school programs.
● Feeding Futures Grant for students to access food at school

https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2023ECC0020-000424

https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2023ECC0020-000424


Treasurer’s report: Quinn Rooke

The PAC chequing account sits at $ 290.52

($75 BCCPAC fee to be deducted)

Gaming account balance $13,370.03

(New Gaming Grant came in at $11,720.00)

Meeting adjourned 6:43 pm

Next meeting is 6pm Tuesday November 14th, 2023

Minutes recorded by Tina Etchart


